
Notification of IAS/IFRS Policy Change 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Partner's Name] 

Subject: Update on IAS/IFRS Policy Changes 

Dear [Partner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a significant change in 

our accounting policies as they relate to the International Accounting Standards (IAS) and 

International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS). 

As of [Effective Date], we will be implementing the following changes: 

• [Detail the first change in policy] 

• [Detail the second change in policy] 

• [Detail any additional changes] 

These changes are being made to ensure that we remain compliant with the latest regulatory 

standards and to enhance the transparency and integrity of our financial reporting. 

We believe that these modifications will ultimately strengthen our partnership and provide 

clearer insight into our financial position. Should you have any questions or require further 

clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this important update. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


